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Valentine’s Day Dance 

The school council has spoken! The children have hit upon the idea of a disco 

as their next fundraising venture for our chosen charity. During school time on 

the afternoon of Wednesday 9th February, children will have the opportunity to 

bust some moves and to join in some party games.  Pupils can dress in their 

fanciest red/pink clothes all day in exchange for a voluntary donation of £1. 

Friday 28th January 2022 

Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk 

Diary Dates 

Sat 29th January Matchday: CUFC vs. Sutton United. 

Tue 8th February Barcaple residential briefing for parents, 5pm. 

Wed 9th February Valentine’s day disco. 

Fri 11th February Last day – the half term break starts after this date. 

 

 

Barcaple Residential – Parent Meeting 

Miss Edwards will be holding an information session for the parents 

of Class 4 children attending the residential week. 

This will be in school at 5pm on Tuesday 8th February. 

 

 

 

PE Kit Days - Reminder 

Class 1: Tue & Fri 

Class 3: Mon, Thu, Fri 

Class 4: Thu & Fri 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Covid Update 

As of Thursday this week, the guidance has changed. The Department for 

Education document Schools Covid-19 Operational Guidance states the 

following: 

“From 27 January, face coverings are no longer advised for pupils, staff 

and visitors...” 

We of course appreciate that staff members and / or visitors may choose to 

continue wearing face coverings. 

We have had cases in school recently so please continue to be vigilant. 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Dojo 

The Class Dojo system – as replacement for the blue books - has proven to be a resounding success! It’s great for 

rewarding children and for communication between teachers and parents. Just a reminder that important 

information about illness, absence, collection times, finances etc. should be communicated via the school office. 

I am supporting staff well-being by asking them to log in only at appropriate times of the school day and to keep 

responses brief. Thanks for your understanding and support with this. 


